
BRANDENBURG TELEPHONE COMPANY 
200 Telco Drive 

Brandenburg, KY 40108 
270-422-2121 

August 2,2004 

Ms. Beth A. O’Donnell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P 0 Box 615 
Frankfort Ky 40602-0615 

RE: PSC Case No. 381 

Please find enclosed the original and four (4) copies of our annual affidavit in response to the 
Commission’s order dated September 25,2001 supporting the Commission’s annual certification 
to the Federal Communication Commission (FCC) and the Universal Service Administrative 
Company (USAC) that Brandenburg Telephone Company is eligible to receive high-cost support 
in accordance with 47 USC 254 (e). 

Should you have any questions regarding our filing, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Assistant General Manager 
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